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About this property
 

Are you looking for a big house with large garden in
the city? Here Is House For Rent In Chanthabouli,
Vientiane Capital.  It is a great place for spending
your living. If you want to escape from the intensive
every-day life and to spend some time in the
magnificent nature, this is you place. It consists of
living area, a kitchen, 6 bedrooms, 6 bathrooms with
tile flooring and offer air condition, TV - sat, DSL -
internet, refrigerator, balcony, electric hot water,
furnishings, water supply and electricity. This is a
beautiful and cozy house which is suitable for living
with your family.  Furthermore, it located nearby
market, hotel, school and etc.
How to rent the property?
If you like the property and decide to rent it, we will
be able to prepare a rental agreement with the
landlord and present it for approval and signature by
both parties. Please contact the responsible estate
agent for more information on the procedure for
renting the property as it may vary between long-
term, short-term and seasonal rents.
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